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June 2, 2005  
  
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND  
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
1300 So. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
  
Re:       Docket No. UE-050684 
  
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
  
As per instructions from your Records Department, I am attaching an electronic copy of 
NRDC’s Petition to Intervene for filing in the above-referenced matter in both WORD 
and PDF formats.  As Ralph Cavanagh has informed Administrative Law Judge 
Theodora Mace, NRDC will be participating in the June 6th Prehearing Conference by 
phone. 
  
Thank you for allowing us to file our petition electronically. We intended it to be 
delivered to you via Federal Express yesterday but our packages were not picked up as 
scheduled.  This I unhappily discovered upon arrival to the office this morning. 
  
Again, thank you for accommodating us. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
 
                                                             
Shari Walker 
Energy Program Assistant 
Natural Resources Defense Council 
  
  
Encl. 


